
 
 
 

August, 2024 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Lewis University is always concerned with the well-being of our students. We know the high cost of medical care in 
the United States and how it could cause devastating financial consequences that could force a student to discontinue 
their education. Therefore, Lewis University is pleased to offer a low cost Student Fixed Indemnity Accident and 
Sickness Plan for our students. 


